



Dear all,

Due to the current situation with Coronavirus (COVID-19,) Bahrain International Circuit is working with Bahrain's Ministry of Interior and Ministry of Health to put in place specific measures for teams, administrators, broadcast and media attending the upcoming Formula 1 Gulf Air Bahrain Grand Prix.

At this point, we are requesting the following specific information from all participating entities:

- (1) Names and flight details of all individuals who will have been to, or transited through, the following countries within 14 days of arriving in Bahrain: China (including Hong Kong), Iran, Iraq, Italy, Japan, South Korea, Malaysia, Singapore, Egypt, Lebanon and Thailand. Please indicate which country / countries in your response.
- (2) The names and flight details of all passengers planning to arrive in Bahrain via The UAE irrespective of (1).

You are requested to provide this information as soon as possible, as it is an important element of our preparations we are making for your arrivals.

Please send your responses to media@bic.com.bh

Regards

Bahrain International Circuit

Promoter

Gate 255,Gulf of Bahrain Avenue, Umm Jidar 1062, Sakhir P. O. Box 26381 Office: +973 1745 0000 Email: mediaabic.com.bh Website: www.bahraingp.com

© 2020 Formula One World Championship Limited, a Formula Lcompany.
The F1 F0RMULA 1 logo, F1 logo, F0RMULA 1, F1, F1A F0RMULA ONE WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP, BAHRAIN GRAND PRIX and related marks are trade marks of Formula One Licensing BV, a Formula 1 company. All rights reserved.

